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HEADQUARTERS 

ARMY SECURITY AGENCY 
WASHINGTON 25, D. C. 

29 Jlarch 1946 

Jlr. Carl Stern 
36 B. Tulpebocken Street 
Philadelphia 44, PennB7lV&D1a 

Dear C&rl: 

I vas ver7 pleased to receive your letter ot 
27 !larch, vith its congratulations on the honor recentl7 
accorded ae. Thank you so much "ror 70ur thoughtfulness, 
tor I really appreciate hearing from ~ to~er associates. 

I note that despite the fact that 70U find 70ur 
present work ver7 interest~ 70u nevertheless hearken 
back to 70ur da7a at Arlington Hall. I am pleased there­
by &nd knov that ~ere Will be m&nJ others YhO Will feel 
the same va.,-. 

I am, 
With cordial greetings • and reiterated thanks, 

SincerelJ" yours, -

VII.IJAJ( P. PRIBDJIAN 
Director of 
Communications Research 

1!\pprov~d for Release ~y NSA on 04-01-2014 pursuant to E .0. 1352e 
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CARL STERN 

36 E. TULPEHOCKEN STREET 

PHILADELPHIA 44, PENNSYLVANIA 

• 

27 March 1946 

Dear Mr. Friedman, 

I hear from a fairly reputable source that you have 

been awarded the Medal for Merit. May I take this op-

portunity of adding my congratulations'l I think it is 

grand that your work has been thus recognized, and I 

amssure it must give you a great deal of personal sat-

is faction. 

My work is very interesting, but I must say that 

I think back on my experiences at Arlington Hall with 

a good deal of longing. 

Again, my congratulations. 

Very truly yours, 

c_J_ 
Carl Stern 


